
Quick 
Newsflash

Dates for week ahead:

Week beginning: 9th September 
/ 16th September

Ask your child/ren
about:

Points to help you discuss learning / activities 
with your child!

Cost of the School Day Support
West Lothian Councils school clothing grant, free school 
meals and milk applications are now open for the 
academic year 2024/2025.
Please take time to apply as there have been adjustments 
to the threshold amount you can earn so you may now be 
eligible for this support.
We would also encourage you to apply even if your 
child/children are in Primaries 1 to 5 as although they 
receive universal free school meals you may be missing 
out on the clothing grant and free milk.
https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/mealsandclothing
If you would like help to complete the application or would 
like to check you are receiving all the support you are 
entitled to contact The Families and Young People’s Advice 
Service on 01506 – 283000 (option4) or 
email fypas@westlothian.gov.uk

 The children all enjoyed the performance of ‘The Secret Garden’ this week
 The children are all enjoying their music lesson with Mr Platt
 Don’t forget that school and nursery are closed on Friday 13th September, 

Monday 16th September and Tuesday 17th September for the September 
weekend

 We cannot wait for our ‘Attendance matters’ assembly which is being led 
buy our attendance leadership group

 A reminder for P1 parents that our next PEEP session on Numeracy will be 
held on the 27th September at 11.30am

 A reminder that our next family chat session is the 4th October. This will 
begin slightly earlier at 11.15am as we are including our McMillan coffee 
morning as part of this event. Any donations of cakes will be very 
welcome for this!

The ‘Attendance Matters’ assembly

Friday 13th, Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th September –
Holiday
Wednesday 18th September – Children return to school
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